
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 90% Kingfishers 96.9% Jackdaws 98.06%  Hummingbirds 98.57% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.88% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to HUMMINGBIRDS! 

 

Whole School Flu Immunisation Please look out for the email on ParentMail regarding 

the whole school flu immunisation.  You must complete the e-consent form to consent or 

decline. If you have any queries, please contact the Office.  

 

Premier Education Multi Sports We are pleased to advise you that the multi sports 

clubs will be continuing after half term on the same days and times.  If your child does not 

wish to continue, please let the Office know.  You will be invoiced on ParentMail. 

 

Parents Evening This will take place on 12th and 13th November in the school hall.  You will be 

able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 5th November through ParentMail.  Afterschool club will 

be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche.  Pupils will not be allowed to 

attend the Parents Evening. 

Mrs Bailey will be available on these dates, if you wish to discuss anything with her.   

 

School Disco The school disco will take place on Friday 8th November 2024.  

KS1/Reception disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15 

KS2 Yrs 3-6 Snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15 

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail  

If your child does not wish to attend, please let the Office know so we can remove them from 

ParentMail.  Also, if you are able to help out, could you let a member of The Friends know or 

the school office.  Thank you. 
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Legoland We are delighted to inform you that the trip to Legoland was a great success! The 

children had a fantastic day and thoroughly enjoyed the activities and experiences provided. 

We were so proud to receive an email from Legoland to advise us that following the Robotic 

workshops “The team had nothing but praise for them!”    

We would like to thank all the parents for supporting this trip and the children for being so 

well behaved.  There were a credit to everyone.  Also, we would like to thank all the volunteers 

for their help on the day and hope they were not too exhausted!    
 

Hair Parents are asked to ensure that long hair is tied back at school. 

 

Birthday Tables Just a reminder to parents old and new that Ayesha can do birthday tables 

for the children. These cost £3 per child and include lunch and a birthday cake. Lunch choices 

are cold buffet or hot, chicken nuggets or pizza with fries. Please speak to the office to book 

in!  

 

School Attendance from Attendance Team   Every day at school counts, helping with 

learning, developing skills and building friendships.  If your child has exams this year, being at 

school as much as possible is important.   You may wish to visit 

www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/attendance for additional support and resources. 

 

No Afterschool Club 06.11.24 There will be no afterschool club on 6th November due to 

staff training.  Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Flamingos and Kingfishers Please see the ParentMail email regarding the Monster Phonics 

Resources and Book Fair. 

 

Half term We hope you have a lovely break and see you all on Monday 4th November. 

 

Dates for your diary – 15.11.24 Quiz and Chips at Barford School (details attached) 

02.11.24 - Bawburgh Village Fireworks  

25.10.24 – Bawburgh Youth Club 

07.11.24 School Photos  
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